
 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, AGED CARE AND SPORT 
Inquiry into Aged Care Amendment (Staffing Ratio Disclosure) Bill 2018 

Tuesday, 23 October 2018 

Roundtable Public Hearing to Discuss the  
Aged Care Amendment (Staffing Ratio Disclosure) Bill 2018 

The House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport will be 
holding a roundtable public hearing in Canberra on Friday, 26 October 2018, as part of its 
Inquiry into the Aged Care Amendment (Staffing Ratio Disclosure) Bill 2018. 

The Committee Chair, Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, stated that ‘as part of this roundtable 
public hearing, the Committee will hear from aged care providers, government agencies, 
peak bodies, and professional nursing and medical associations. The inquiry is expected to 
provide the Committee with a range of perspectives on the Bill, including whether or not it 
should be passed and also highlight broader issues regarding levels of staffing for aged care 
services.’ 

Further information about the Committee’s inquiry, including the public hearing program, is 
available on the Committee’s website. 

PUBLIC HEARING DETAILS 
Canberra 
9.15 am to 1.00 pm, Friday, 26 October 2018 
Committee Room 1R1, Parliament House, Canberra 

Media enquiries: 
Please contact Flynn McDermott from the office of Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, Chair, on 
0412 083 912, or Flynn.McDermott@aph.gov.au. 
 
Background:  
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport 
(02) 6277 4145, health.reps@aph.gov.au, http://www.aph.gov.au/health 

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Health_Aged_Care_and_Sport/StaffingRatioBill
mailto:Flynn.McDermott@aph.gov.au
mailto:health.reps@aph.gov.au
http://www.aph.gov.au/health

